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Planning Counter

Subject: Kelli Frank

 
 
 

From: Jesus Gamez-Avelar [mailto:Chayoteloco@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, December 21, 2013 10:00 PM 
To: WelbyPlan 
Subject: Kelli Frank 
 
Please forward 
Dear Kelli Frank 
I did not see a phone number for you and I had a question 
What is happening with the beautiful home in the heart of Welby, on York just south of 76th Avenue on the west side of 
the road 
  
It has a rectangular one story structure built like a garage next to it 
I was told that it once functioned as the Welby fire station and that the garage structure held the fire trucks 
Is it protected, is it still government owned, and when will it be restored? 
Have asked these questions before 
  
I am very frustrated because in my lifetime I have seen many historic old buildings taken down 
I read about Welby as a child and found it remarkable, and fell in love with Welby sight unseen 
Was finally able to move here from Chicago 11 years ago and bought a home here and this is really bothering me 
Please email me and let me know who is discussing the future of this building 
I cannot attend meetings because I work in the evenings, thank you, 
Alice I Hallam 
phone number 720-495-4832 
  
ahal4@yahoo.com 
  
  
  


